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23 October 2024 

 

Stringybark Road Pedestrian and Cycle Bridge – Sippy Downs 
 

 Traffic delays expected 

        Temporary changes to traffic movements – one lane closure Stringybark Road 

        Wednesday 23 October and Thursday 24 October  2024 

 Project construction period – early March 2024 to November 2024*  

 Day works - 6am to 6pm (Saturdays as required) 

  Night works - 6pm to 6am 

 *All works are subject to weather and construction material/equipment availability. 

Stringybark Road, spanning the Sunshine Motorway between Buderim and Sippy Downs 

Sunshine Motorway, construction zone                                                  

 Some changes to traffic conditions during day and night works, as follows: 

 24/7 Sunshine Motorway – construction zone reduced speed limits with speed cameras in 

 place   

 24/7 Stringybark Road – construction zone reduced speed limits 
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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution  

however works and dates are subject to change due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

 

Temporary lane closure – delays 

expected   
Wednesday 23 October 6am to 5pm  

Thursday 24 October 9am to 5pm 

For safety reasons a temporary lane closure will be in 

place at various times today and tomorrow, on the 

southbound lane (towards Sippy Downs) of Stringybark 

Road, between Toral Drive to Central Drive.  

During these times, one direction of traffic will be 

operating only at any one time, with temporary traffic 

signals in operation. 

This lane closure is required to accommodate a large 

crane which is lifting heavy, pre-cast concrete panels 

into place to make up the new bridge’s boardwalk.  

Please refer to Figure 1 over page for location of closure.  

 

We ask our community to please allow an additional 10-

15 minutes of travel time this afternoon (Wednesday) 

and tomorrow (Thursday) or to avoid the area if 

possible.  

Reduced speed limits remain in place on Stringybark 

Road and the Sunshine Motorway with speed cameras in 

operation. Infringement notices will be issued to 

motorists not driving to the changed conditions. 

We thank you for your ongoing patience and 

cooperation during construction as we near completion 

of the new bridge. 

Keep informed 
You can find further information about the Stringybark 

Road pedestrian and cycle bridge Project, including 

construction notices on Council’s website at 

www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au or email: 

stringybarkbridge@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au. 

http://www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au/
mailto:stringybarkbridge@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au
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Construction notification Stringybark Road Pedestrian and Cycle Bridge 
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Figure 1: Southbound lane temporarily closed from Toral Drive to Central Drive.  
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